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Mission Moments 

July, 2019 I Monthly Newsletter of Hope Lutheran Church I Wake Forest, NC 

Life is Wild ~ 
God is Good! 
Hope’s Vacation Bible School was  
June 17-21 and hosted 652 children 
during the daytime & evening sessions.  

This year’s Vacation Bible School was ROAR: Life Is 
Wild ~ God is Good! The main theme carried 
throughout the week was how God is good in all 
things and is there for us always. 
 
The kids experienced African-themed music and 
crafts such as making drums, necklaces, and lions 
to name a few. 
 
Most of the week was spent learning about 
the Israelites and how God has rescued them, been 
good to them, been there for them, even during 
hard and sad times.  
  
The lessons came together at the end of the week 
when the campers learned how God is with them 
by giving us Jesus to be our ultimate sacrifice and 
to rescue us from the sin of this world. 

 Continue reading on page 7 
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Vacation Bible School - Thank You! 
New this year to VBS was Safari Surprise, which featured live 
animals, games, and a visit from former DCE Krista Young’s 
daughter, Grace. The Young family have been missionaries in 
Africa for the past few years. Grace was able to teach 
everyone cool things about Africa and the children really 
embraced the message every day that God is good! 
  
A huge thank you to all the volunteers both before and 
during VBS that made this week extra special for so many 
children.  A special shout-out to the VBS Directors: Tonya 
Watt, Angie Meyer, Briana Evans, Lauren Habers, Amy 
Crenshaw, Wesley Spottiswood, Steve McCarthy, and Beth 
Agner. Also thank you to the Junior Directors: Emily Minor 
and Alexis Wood.  


